
 

SPARTAN WEEKLY UPDATE 
#SpartanPride 
February 1, 2022 
 
Greetings Spartans, 
As we continue in the season of Covid-19, if your child is exhibiting symptoms of Covid-19, please keep 
them home, notify the school and follow-up with their physician. Please send COVID Lab Test results to 
Ms. Mudd at muddl@pcsb.org.  
 
PCS Stakeholder Survey 
Your voice matters! We value your opinion and appreciate you taking time to complete this survey. Your 
anonymous opinion provides guidance to improve your school, identifies things that are working well at 
your school, and informs its accreditation. The survey will be open Saturday, January 22 through 
Sunday, February 6. 
 
Secondary Student Link  
Goal: 40% - 6% of students have completed the Survey. Please have your students complete the 
survey at home. Students will also have the opportunity to complete the Survey in their Research or 
Language Arts Class. 
https://survey.k12insight.com/p/20212022SecondaryStudentEngagementSurvey 
 
Parent/Family Link 
Goal: 20% - 3% of parents have completed the Survey. Please take a few minutes to complete the 
survey at your convenience. 
https://survey.k12insight.com/r/21-22SchoolQualitySurveyParentsPCPS 
 
Staff Survey Link 
Goal: 60% - 26% of staff have completed the Survey. A Survey link was sent to your PCSB email 
account. Please remember to take a few minutes to complete the survey. 
 
Quarter 3 Progress Reports 
Quarter 3 Mid-Term Progress Reports will be sent home with your student on Friday February 4th. 
Please check your child’s Portal for grades and attendance and reach out to the school if you have any 
questions or concerns. If you have questions, your school contacts are: 

• Mrs. Heatly (Traditional Counselor - A-G) 
• Mrs. Compas-Orange (Traditional Counselor - H-P) 
• Dr. Jackson (Traditional Counselor - Q-Z) 
• Ms. Ashwood (CAT Counselor – A-Z) 
• Mrs. Akintonde (Traditional Assistant Principal – Grade 9)   
• Ms. Mudd (Traditional Assistant Principal – Grade 10)   
• Mr. Serra (Traditional Assistant Principal – Grades 11 & 12)   
• Ms. Calderon (CAT Assistant Principal – Grades 9-12) 

 
Summer 2022 Driver’s Education 
Pinellas County Schools will offer driver education camp at nine locations this summer. There will be 
two sessions at each site that are open to both public and private school students at a cost of 
$175.00 per student.  The sessions are scheduled from 7:30 a.m. to 2: 00  P.M.,  but students will be 
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divided into half day sessions (A or B) to allow teachers to work with smaller groups. The camps are 
open to residents of Pinellas County. Please note seniors who have graduated from high school 
are not eligible. 
 
Students will register online starting Feb. 21- 27, 2022. The online application can be accessed 
on the Pinellas County Schools website. Students will be selected for the Summer Driver’s 
Education Program through a lottery process. Applications will not be accepted at the school sites. 
Students will be notified of their placement via email starting March 11th. Students must accept 
their spot by paying their lab fee for the course by using the link on the notification email by 
the deadline of 11:59 p.m., April 10th. The lab fee of $175.00 is NON-REFUNDABLE. 
 

Feb. 21-27, 2022: Summer Driver’s Education Program application available online at 
www.pcsb.org/driversed. 

 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Savage 
Principal 
Lakewood High School 
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